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Palo Alto College hosts 10th Annual CORE4 STEM Family Day 
in partnership with the San Antonio Hispanic Chamber of Commerce 

  
Alamo Colleges District – Palo Alto College will host the 10th Annual CORE4 STEM Expo Family Day on 
Saturday, Nov. 9 from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. in the College’s Performing Arts Center. Hosted in partnership 
with the San Antonio Hispanic Chamber of Commerce, this event provides information about career 
opportunities and pathways in science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM) for families in 
south San Antonio. The free Family Day event will include breakfast and lunch for all attendees.  
  
Families will attend hands-on STEM workshops and demonstrations to learn about career opportunities 
and pathways in science, technology, engineering, arts, and mathematics including programs like 
Cosmetology, Energy Technology, Engineering, and more. 
  
This event is free and open to the public; registration is required. Registration is available online at 
alamo.edu/pac/CORE4STEM.  
  
Palo Alto College, part of the Alamo Colleges District, is accredited by the Southern Association of 
Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges and a recipient of the 2015 Texas Award for Performance 
Excellence, a finalist for the 2016 Malcolm Baldrige National Quality Award, and a top 10 finalist for the 
2019 Aspen Prize for Community College Excellence. With over 10,000 students, Palo Alto College is 
accredited to offer associate degrees and short-term certificates. The College is located on the south 
side of San Antonio at 1400 W. Villaret Blvd. at I-410 and Texas Hwy 16 and online at alamo.edu/pac.   
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